Kirkwood baseball, softball games postponed
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All Kirkwood baseball and softball games this weekend have been postponed due to
unseasonably cold weather and field conditions.

The baseball team had been scheduled for a doubleheader at home in Cedar Rapids on
Saturday against Southeastern Community College and another doubleheader at SCC on
Sunday.

The softball team had been scheduled to host doubleheaders against lowa Lakes on Saturday
and North lowa Area Community College on Sunday.




